
From: Haight, Glenn E (DFG)
To: Haight, Glenn E (DFG)
Subject: FW: Money
Date: Friday, December 11, 2015 11:11:47 AM

 
 

From: Neil DeWitt [mailto:neilfxrt84@msn.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2015 12:13 PM
To: Haight, Glenn E (DFG)
Subject: RE: Money
 
Also post, ask legislation to build us a building in Anchorage for our meeting and this will end
 all the stupid costs. We could get a service for coffee, tea and water. It will be where the
 people are or have to fly into for meetings. They could build it with rooms above the meeting
 hall and house the board members and staff.
 
 
 
Sent via the Samsung GALAXY S® 5, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone

 

From: Neil DeWitt [mailto:neilfxrt84@msn.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2015 11:19 AM
To: Haight, Glenn E (DFG)
Subject: Money
 
Glenn, how about talking to the governor about defunding the Mat-Su Fishing Commission
 and put that money into the BOF/BOG budget. 
 
I don't know how or why this commission was formed. Yes they do a lot of good BUT if they
 were to focus that energy on our cause instead of working against us we would be better off.
 Most of the people on that board are old AC members or current members on the Mat Valley
 AC. We don't need two different committee's doing the same thing. They are getting the
 money we were cut.
 
 
 
Sent via the Samsung GALAXY S® 5, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone
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